State of South Caroling
Office of the Gobernor

1205 PENDLETON STREET

Ni1kkKI R. HALEY
CoLuMBIA 29201

GOVERNOR

Dear Friends,

Welcome to the Greenville Branch NAACP 33" Annual Freedom Fund Banquet.

The Greenville, South Carolina, Branch of the NAACP plays a vital role in statewide efforts to
advance the principles of freedom and equality for all people. As members and supporters of
this organization, you demonstrate your commitment to improving the lives of our citizens by
fighting discrimination and pursuing justice for all. Your investment in your community makes
our state an even better place to live, learn, work, and raise a family, and I am pleased to have an
opportunity to express my appreciation for your contributions that make a positive difference for
SO many.

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I wish you the best for a wonderful banquet and
continued success going forward. God bless.




